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Buildings & Grounds Committee Meeting 

 

Date:  December 10, 2019 

Time:  7:50 p.m. 

Location: District Office Board Room 

 

Members in attendance: R. Maginniss, P. Michaluk, B. Burns, E. Pellati, J. Bosse 

Others in attendance:  S. Gellar, R. Antoniello, T. Compitello, P. McCann 

 

 

Bond update:  The committee discussed current projects, as well as the Phase 4 bid process, for 

which there were multiple bidders and good results.  The Phase 5 projects will be submitted to 

the State Education Department by January 15.  BBS is reviewing plans to possibly upgrade the 

field between Bayview and Kirdahy schools in the event the fields at Masera are sold to a 

developer. 

 

Request for turf lights:  The West Islip Soccer Club has requested that the district allow use of 

portable lights on the Barberry turf field.  In consideration of neighbors in the area, the request is 

denied. 

 

The Bridges Academy requests:  The Bridges Academy has requested permission to replace the 

basketball court, replacing the blacktop with a better surface and purchasing new hoops. 

 

PV Solar Panel Roof Project:  On Thursday, Dec. 12, Mrs. Pellati and Mr. Bosse will meet with 

ECG to review and analyze the submittals and get directions and recommendations from ECG.   

 

Willett’s Creek/Lake Capri Remediation:  The Willett’s Creek remediation is on schedule.  It is 

anticipated that the senior parking lot will be available for graduation. 

 

The committee adjourned to Executive Session at 8:35 p.m. 

 

The committee reconvened at 9:13 p.m. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:14 p.m.  

 
 

 


